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RSA Insurance Policy 2021 Renewal 
 
OPG (PWU) retirees will or have already received renewal notices from RSA Insurance. 
  
The primary purpose of this bulletin is to ensure that members are aware that the 
renewal process has started and to remind plan participants that there is a strict 
deadline of July 1, 2021 for submitting your renewal.   
  
In addition, please note the following: 
  
Retiree renewals (for the July 2021 renewal only) will be given the option to temporarily 
suspend travel insurance coverage for July & August this year (2021). 
  
If members choose this option, there will be NO PREMIUM charged for July and August 2021. 
Coverage (and premium) will be reinstated as of September 1, 2021. 
  
The policy premium has decreased by 10% - 12% from the previous renewal period.  
  
 
  
Peter Kelly 
President 
Retired Workers’ Chapter 

 


